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Attention: Ingrid Svelnis
Chief Administrative Officer, the Corporation of the Township of Brock.

Re: Noise By-Law Exemption
Beaverton Lake Homes (l/l)
PART SOUTH 1/2 LOTS 14 &15, CONCESSION ROAD 5

C. E. File No: 17-029

We are the Engineering Consulting firm for the above mentioned Subdivision. We would like to
request an exemption to the noise by-law (exemption 4 and in reference to Schedule 2 Item 10) in
order to facilitate 24 hour pumping of the storm water pond.

The sound source will be specific to the running of the pumps for 24 hours a day during
intermittent pericds. The pumps will be operated by a "Centrifugal Environmental Silent Pump”
placed as far away as possible to any resident.

The 24-hr use of the pumps are only fo be run during intermittent periods (1-2 week maximum) to
facilitate specific stages of construction. These specific stages would be limited to drawing the
storm water pond down during storm sewer works in the storm block, storm pond clay lining
works and/or after large rainfall events. Any other pumping or equipment use beyond these
specific events will only be used during the allowable times set out within the noise by-law.

The running of the pumps will only be necessary up until the completion of the ultimate storm
sewer outlet along Concession Road 5, which is expected to be completed by the end of
September 2022.

We trust the foregoing is satisfactory for your further processing requirements. If you have any
guestions or concerns, piease contact the undersigned.

Yours very truly,

CONDELAND ENGINEERING LIMITED

Chris Lynch P. Eng.

Project Manager
350 CREDITSTONE ROAD, UNIT 200 TELEPHONE: (905) 695-2096
CONCORD, ONTARIO  L4K 372 FAX: (905) 695-2099

www.condeland.com



